
 Weekend Mass Schedule 

     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 

 

Weekday Mass 
Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday Noon 

 

Adoration 

 of the Blessed Sacrament 

              Thursdays  12:30-1:00pm 

                        6:00-6:30pm 

 

Holy Days 
as announced 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm  

or by appointment 
 

Baptism, and Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the office 

 

Marriage 

Please contact office a minimum of six 

months prior to the proposed date for an  

appointment 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm                       

Closed from Noon to 1:00 daily 

 

 

 

Next Sunday’s Readings — September 17th 

Sir 27:30-28:7* Rom 14:7-9* 

Mt 18:21-35 

   

PARISH STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Ted Prentice   tprentice@archdpdx.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 

Parish Secretary: Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Religious Ed: Suzanna D’Souza   re@stcyrilparish.org 

Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 
Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams music@stcyrilparish.org 

SAINT CYRIL CATHOLIC CHURCH  
9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294     www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org                                                                    

                                         Twenty-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time  September 10th, 2023 

MASS INTENTIONS 

9/13    Noon      General Intentions 
9/14    Noon      General Intentions 
9/15    Noon      General Intentions 
9/16   5:00pm   +Terry Casale 
9/17   8:00am    Our Parishioners 
          10:30am    John & Grace Morran 
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RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITATION OF ADULTS 

The RCIA program NEEDS volunteers. Please 

contact Suzanna at the office if you are interested 

in this very important ministry that welcomes new 

members into our church. Materials will be       

provided and we will guide you through the     

process. This is a very rewarding and  worthwhile 

ministry. 

SACRAMENT OF HEALING – ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
 

                                                                                                                                 

The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick will be available following each of the 

Masses. This sacrament is offered to those seeking healing in body, mind, or    

spirit, and connects us to the powerful model of healing that Jesus shared in his 

public ministry.  For all suffering infirmity, chronic illness, or preparing for upcoming 

surgeries, the Anointing of the Sick is an opportunity to seek the grace and gift of 

restoration of health offered by the Holy Spirit.  In the future on each first weekend 

of the month, I will offer this Sacrament of Healing, Anointing of the Sick, following 

Mass.  May God – Father, Son, Holy Spirit – abundantly bless each of us with the gift and grace of 

health and life.      

SEPTEMBER 10, 2023 – 23rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
“IF TODAY YOU HEAR HIS VOICE, HARDEN NOT YOUR HEART.” – PSALM 95 

 

                       Today, in the Gospel of Saint Matthew, Jesus calls upon each of us to be ambassadors of         

forgiveness.  This is a grace shared with all the followers of Jesus. As Saint Paul affirms, “God is 

reconciling the world to himself and entrusting to us the message of reconciliation.” We grow in our 

life of faith by growing in our commitment to reconciliation.  To offer forgiveness and            reconcili-

ation is a powerful and transforming grace that God entrusts to each of us as followers of Jesus. Je-

sus himself shared the gift of pardon during his passion on the cross when he cried out “Father for-

give them.”  We have been abundantly blessed by the graces of this model of complete pardon and 

reconciliation.  May we never let fear prevent us fro passing along the divine gifts of pardon and rec-

onciliation. Where there is injury may we sow pardon. 

         May God—Father, Son, Holy Spirit—abundantly bless you and your families in the coming 

week!  

         In Christ,  

         Fr. Ted Prentice 

         Pastor 



 

Your Sunday Collections 
Due to the Labor Day early bulletin deadline,    

collection information will be in next week’s      

bulletin. Thank you for 

your continued support of 

St Cyril. 

ATTENTION ALL CATECHISTS   - For the upcoming 2023-2024 school year-  If you are interested in helping our 

Faith Formation program, please speak with Suzanna D’Souza at the Parish Office. We  welcome newcomers 

to be catechists for our Elementary classes and Middle School classes. 

REGISTRATION FORMS -  Registration Forms and Calendars are available at both entrances of the Church and 

on the website. There are some changes.  Please check it out! The forms and calendars are available on the 

website.  All Faith Formation classes start on Sept 24 at 9:15am.  

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP—Alpha Youth Series— We are starting a new program on Sundays at 12pm  on 

October 15th for the High school kids who have already received their Confirmation. Its a 9 week session. 

Please email Suzanna at  re@stcyrilparish.org or call the Parish Office at  503 –682-2332 for more information 

& questions. 

FAITH FORMATION AND YOUTH MINISTRY 
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COME and SEE Monastic  

Discernment Retreat 

October 20 – 22, 2023   Mount Angel  

For men 18 to 45 years old discerning a          

vocation to the priesthood or brotherhood. 

Contact: 

503.881.8919 or vocation@mtangel.edu  

                               FREE OF CHARGE 

To All Ministries  
 and Organizations  

Beginning September 1st, if you have an              

announcement that needs to be made at the 

weekend liturgies, please submit your BRIEF                  

announcement in writing to                                     

assistant@stcyrilparish.org  

Your announcement will then be read by the lec-

tor prior to the beginning of Mass. Please submit 

by Wednesdays at noon. 

 

 

                                                                                                

A huge “thank you” to Joanie Kruse and Mike Nolan 

for their willingness to always jump in when needed.  

Several weeks ago, on a Sunday afternoon, St Cyril 

had a break in the main water line going into the    

Parish Hall.  After a few phone calls, both Joanie and 

Mike were on the scene stopping the leak and making 

plans on how to repair it.  By mid-week we were back 

in business with water flowing to the Hall!  Thank you, 

Joanie and Mike, St Cyril appreciates all you do for the  

Parish! 

mailto:vocation@mtangel.edu?subject=Monastic%20discernment%20retreat
mailto:assistant@stcyrilparish.org

